



We can't believe it either, this is our last letter! On July 13th, Lou and Kam officially take on their roles as your new Officer team, and we're confident that they'll continue the amazing work that the SU is doing. We want you all to know that you've made your SU incredibly proud – you SMASHED this year! It wasn't the ending any of us were expecting, but you have made this an incredible year and we've enjoyed every day, every experience and every bad pun that the SU has had to offer. Before we wrap this burrito, we want to leave you with this:

"You might have a lot of questions now and that's good. Stay curious, keep asking questions and remember you are the best person to find those answers. Your passion is what got you here and it is the same vision that will get you to where you want to go."

Very best wishes, Jordan and Stella

## Handover is here!

Tell us how we did this year.

Even if we were terrible. We'd rather know.





Click here for our Anti-Racism Resources page



AU: **SU**Freshers 2020



THE SMALL THINGS MATTER:

WHAT'S MY NEXT STEP? CAREERS SUPPORT AFTER AUB

It's Results Week!
Congratulations from AUBSU